
Deltona Youth Soccer Club Board Meeting Notes  
6:00pm - Thursday, May 10, 2018 

 
Attendance:  John Robinson, Jesse Phillips, Josie Snyder, Merriann Frederick, 
Orlando De La Torre, Billy Barry, Andrea Velazquez and, Joe Casselberry 
 
Minutes from April’s meeting approved by Billy Barry, seconded by John 
Robinson 
 
President – John Robinson:  Discussed an ongoing issue of poaching.  A 
schedule was put together for administration during try-outs. 
 
VP – Jesse Phillips:  Talked to Ambroidery regarding pricing and locating 
different sock supplier.  The Club will not be purchasing practice jerseys for travel 
and academies. 
 
VP2 – John Thomson:  No report 
 
VP3 – Billy Barry:  Academy season ended.  Discussed ordering goals for SR 
academy and worked on the SR academy budget 
 
Secretary – Merriann Frederick:  Next meeting Board Meeting on June 15 at 
6pm, Dewey O’Boster Park .   
 
Committee Reports 
 
Treasury – Tanya Georgiev:  Financial information available upon request to members 
only 
 
Fields – Jack Golden:  No report 
 
Scheduler – Billy Barry:  No report 
 
Financial Aid – Karen Dudczak:  No report 
 
DOS – Orlando De La Torre:  All set for try-outs.  Players are registering.  The 
coaches meeting with expectations for try-outs went well. 
 
DOC – Rolando Rivero:  No report 
 



Travel Registrar – Tanya Georgiev:  No report 
 
Travel Bookkeeper – Karen Dudczak:  No report 
 
Academy Registrar – Josie Snyder:  No report 
 
Academy Bookkeeper – Josie Snyder:  No report 
 
City Liaison – Jim D’Errico:  No report 
 
Website/Public Relations: No report 
 
New Business:  Joe Casselberry expressed his concern regarding a red card issued 
at a recent game. 
 
Next meeting:  Scheduled for June 12, 2018 at 6pm; location Dewey O’Boster 
Park 
 
Motion to adjourn by John Robinson, Second by Jesse Phillips 


